
Wednesday 26 April 2023

Kia ora koutou

We have been approached by a company called William & Stanley to host STEAM classes
after school for students over 6 weeks this term. In order for these classes to go ahead, we
need to have a minimum of 10 students per class. Please read the information below, as
well as on the reverse of this letter, and if you are interested please complete the form
below and send back to the school office by Wednesday 3 May. You will be contacted
shortly after to confirm whether these classes will go ahead. This will be dependent on
whether we have enough for a class. Please note that this programme will cost $92 for the
six sessions.

● Two classes can be offered for different age groups:
- 6-9 year olds
- 9-12 year olds

● We are looking at holding these classes on Thursdays from 3.10pm-3.40pm for 6
weeks $92 for 6 sessions), starting on Thursday 11 May

● Classes will be held on-site at Weymouth Primary School

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at school, or email me at
miese@weymouthprimary.school.nz

Kind regards

Moana Iese
Deputy Principal
—------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
STEAM CLASSES AT Weymouth Primary School - INTEREST

YES I am interested in registering my child to attend STEAM classes offered by
William & Stanley.

Name of Student ___________________________________ Age _____ Room ____

Name of Parent _________________________________ Contact __________________




